
                                                      

                             
 

 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors 

Ridgewood Group  

Welcomes Louise Jennee 
 

        Terrie O’Connor, Owner and President of Terrie 

O’Connor Realtors, is pleased to announce that Louise 

Jennee has joined the firm’s Ridgewood Group.  

Louise is the former executive assistant to the CEO of 

Ingersoll Rand, a global industrial firm once based in Woodcliff Lake. While 

at Ingersoll Rand Louise was involved with many different real estate 

projects. She now brings her executive experience and expertise to the 

Ridgewood Group where she looks forward to serving her clients. 

 

 Born in Jersey City, Louise moved to Upper Saddle River in 1965 to 

raise her family. She recently moved to Ridgewood to be close to her son, 

the founder of RC Jennee Construction, Inc., a company that specializes in 

building custom single-family homes in Bergen County. 

 

 Louise obtained her real estate license 15 years ago, and is looking 

forward to putting her skills to work. She believes her corporate connections 

paired with her knowledge of the Bergen County communities will help her 

succeed in her new position at Terrie O'Connor Realtors.  

 

 Please feel free to contact Louise Jennee at The Ridgewood Group of 

Terrie O’Connor Realtors: 201-445-4554 Ext. 93 or 201-220-0094 (cell), 

 e-mail: ljennee@tocr.com. 
 


